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Cumberland County Health Department Offering Flu Shots 
 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Department of Public Health, in 
conjunction with Maxim Health Care Services, will be providing flu shots on Saturday, 
November 18, at Douglas Byrd High School from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Douglas Byrd High 
School is located on the City of Fayetteville (FAST) bus route at 1624 Ireland Drive.  
 
This clinic is open to the public and flu shots will be administered to anyone over the age 
of 6 months who is not allergic to eggs.  
 
The cost for the shot is $25. Pneumonia shots will also be available for $35.  Payment for 
the flu shots or the pneumonia shot can be made with Medicaid documentation, Medicare 
Part B, some private insurance or in cash. Credit cards will not be accepted. 
 
This opportunity for citizens to protect themselves against the flu is but one of the many 
ways our community is served by the Cumberland County Department of Public Health.  
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